\$10.00 Please make checks payable to Tualatin Elementary PTA.

5th Grade Tributes

Up to 50 words!

Jackson,
We are so proud of how
hard you have worked
every day. You are such an
amazing young man!
We love you,
-Mom, Dad, and Julia

Zach,
We are beyond proud of
the remarkable classmate,
teammate, and friend you
are proving yourself to
be. We are looking
forward to discovering
what adventures await
you in middle school!
Love, Mom and Dad

Grace,
We are so proud of
the wonderful person
you are becoming; a baker,
a gymnast, and a great
student. We can't wait to watch
you continue to grow in
middle school and beyond.
We love you!
Dad, Mom, and
Cole

SUBMISSION DEADLINE?

Friday, February 16th

If you would like to purchase a tribute for the memory book, please fill out this form and send with \$10.00 payment to your 5th grader's teacher.

Please note: due to space constraints, tributes must be kept under 50 words.

Child's Name	Teacher	
Parent Name	Emaíl	